
As long as there is much evidence of local government (Brown, Wheeler, Schmidt, Hardesty to name a few) actively undermining 
local and federal law enforcement personnel, and until there can be a sufficient understanding between local government officials 
and the general public about the dynamics of that situation, to include the cessation of those undermining efforts, I do not believe 
anyone could make an informed opinion on this proposed bill.  Repealing and changing things without full understanding, knee-jerk 
reactions can be considered highly irresponsible at the least, and suspect at the worst.  As long as people are walking the streets 
not aware of who Antifa are, and how they are threatening the safety of law enforcement and citizens alike, there should be no bills 
passed that could put LEO's and/or citizens at FURTHER risk from those who wish to do harm.


